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October 15, 2021

UNIVERSITY CURRICULUM COMMITTEE —2021-2022
Susan Sanchez, Chair
Agricultural and Environmental Sciences — Nicholas Fuhrman
Arts and Sciences — Jonathan Haddad (Arts)
Rodney Mauricio (Sciences)
Business — Jim Carson
Ecology — Amanda Rugenski
Education — David Jackson
Engineering — Kun Yao
Environment and Design — Ashley Steffens
Family and Consumer Sciences — Sheri Worthy
Forestry and Natural Resources — Joseph Dahlen
Journalism and Mass Communication — Dodie Cantrell-Bickley
Law — Randy Beck
Pharmacy — Michelle McElhannon
Public and International Affairs — Leah Carmichael
Public Health — Allan Tate
Social Work — Harold Briggs
Veterinary Medicine — Shannon Hostetter
Graduate School — Wendy Ruona
Ex-Officio — Provost S. Jack Hu
Undergraduate Student Representative — Matthew Jue
Graduate Student Representative — Sarah Burns

Dear Colleagues:

The attached proposal to extend an exception through spring semester 2022 for offering courses online that do
not have an approved E-suffix will be agenda item for the October 22, 2021, Full University Curriculum
Committee meeting. The University Curriculum Committee approved this proposal in March 2021 for the
summer 2021 and fall 2021 semesters.

Sincerely,

Susan Sanchez, Chair
University Curriculum Committee

cc: Provost S. Jack Hu
Dr. Rahul Shrivastav
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Proposal to extend the exception to the E-suffix approval process for
teaching courses online for the duration of the pandemic

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic and the need to be able to adapt quickly to safety concerns and
social distancing requirements, courses may be offered online spring 2022 without obtaining
approval for an E-suffix version of the course. Offering courses online without an E-suffix will
require approval of the department head and dean. This exception to the E-suffix process will
be granted on a temporary basis, for the duration of the COVID-19 pandemic only. Following
the pandemic, any online courses will be required to be approved through the standard E-suffix
approval process.



